Walter Clemence

From: Joe Friend [joefriend1@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2012 10:28 PM

To: Walter Clemence; Rick Scott; lynn.evelyn.web@flsenate.gov;
dorothy.hukill@myfloridahouse.gov

Cc: Office of Commissioner Balbis; Office Of Commissioner Edgar; Office of Commissioner Brisé;
Office Of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner Brown; Mark Futrell

Subject: Smart Meters

Mr. Clemence,

This is to register my strong disapproval of the installation of current design smart
meters on residential or private business establishments.

The scope of data collection and reporting capabilities of these meters is unacceptably
intrusive of our right of privacy.

It is fine if digital technology is used to collect gross usage data, kilowatt-hours used
per month for billing, once each month period.

I am alarmed about the many ways our rights and freedoms are being usurped with the excuse
that the government is taking care of us. I see the smart meter as nothing more than a
tool for government to eventually gain control over our citizens as Agenda 21 is aimed at
doing.

Government was seen by our wise founding fathers as being first charged with protecting
our citizens and was structured in a way to try to prevent the perversion of our
constitution ending in control of our citizens.

Please support our constitution and protect our republic.

Joe Friend
Port Orange, FL



